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National Statement by Afaq Ahmad, Counsellor, during the 3rd UPR of Solomon Islands
(10 May 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan welcomes and thanks the delegation of Solomon Islands for the presentation of 3rd UPR report.
Despite being a Small Island Developing State, grappling with socio-economic and climate challenges, we commend Solomon Islands for advancing the promotion and protection of human rights. These efforts inter alia include strengthening of legislative framework, promoting gender equality, ensuring access to education as well as investing in healthcare system. National Development Strategy is also a noteworthy initiative to pursue sustainable development goals and ensuring wellbeing of people. 
We also recognize the negative impacts of COVID pandemic, impeding socio-economic progress. 
We recommend Solomon Islands to:

a) Seek international support and assistance in effectively implementing National Development Strategy and addressing challenges of resource constraints and climate change.
b) Continue taking measures to mitigate the effects of COVID induced challenges. 
I thank you. 
